




April 19, 2001

Honorable Richard Ieyoub

Attorney General

P.O. Box 94005

Baton Rouge, LA  70804-9095

Dear Honorable Ieyoub:


On Monday, April 16, 2001, the St. Charles Parish Council adopted Resolution No. 4907 asking the Parish Council to support forwarding a letter for an opinion from the Attorney General on the two year exclusion of doing business with St. Charles Parish and its related Public Sectors as it applies to the Appointees of the short term Ad-Hoc Advisory Committee to review the practices of the Qualification Selection Review Panel.


A copy of the resolution is enclosed for your review.  Please provide any information and decisions in writing to our office.






Sincerely,






BARBARA J. JACOB






COUNCIL SECRETARY

BJJ/sm

cc:
Parish Council

